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Mr President,

Sierra Leone welcomes the delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina and thanks them for the presentation of their national report.

My delegation commends Bosnia and Herzegovina for ratifying all the main human rights convention and its submission of reports to Treaty Bodies.  Sierra Leone notes that Bosnia has drawn up a number of legislation, policies, strategies and action plans to address human rights issues. Special mention should be made of the revision of the Mine Action Strategy (2009 – 2019) which forms part of the pledge to clear all landmines by 2019 and the Action Plan for the implementation of Security Council Resolution 1325.  Sierra Leone would like to to encourage Bosnia to put mechanisms in place to ensure the implementation of these strategies and plans .  
Sierra Leone would also like to encourage Bosnia and Herzegovina to offer greater protection to ethnic minorities and promote their integration in the political and social spheres, especially women. My delegation would also urge the government to prosecute all reported cases of enforced disappearances.
Sierra Leone has four recommendations: 
1. Investigate and prosecute incidents of hate speech.
2. Revise and harmonise legislation on sexual and domestic violence with a view to penalising all acts of violence committed against women.

3. Prosecute the exploitation and trafficking of children, in particular of girls from ethnic minorities forced into early marriage.
4. Pursue vigorously the Action Plan for the Romas, including ensuring equal treatment and easy access to social services for them.

My delegation wishes Bosnia and Herzegovina a successful completion of its review.

Thank you, Mr President.
